
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds 
 
RE: Donations- SOS Kits and Sensory Paths for Irving ES 
 
DATE: August 13, 2019  
 
 
Summary 
 
The PTO of Irving School would like to donate Supporting Our Students (SOS) kits for 
each classroom. Materials include fidgets, flexible seating, dry erase paddles for student 
responses, noise cancelling headphones and visual timers. The donation is valued at 
$4,580.33. 
 
The PTO of Irving would also like to donate (2) Sensory Paths for the hallways. The 
donation is valued at $1,600. 
 
Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 
97 accepts the donations in the amount of $4,580.33 and $1,600 at its September 10, 
2019 meeting. 
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